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BEGA Proposed Financial Disclosure Rulemaking  

BEGA has issued a proposed rulemaking, which is now open for comment. The rulemaking notice 

ID in the DC Register is N135478.  We have proposed an amendment to 3 DCMR § 5704, which 

clarifies that Confidential Financial Disclosure Statements must be filed electronically with 

BEGA. Additionally, we have proposed the creation of a new section in our regulations, section 

5710, entitled “ETHICS BOARD DESIGNATION OF CERTAIN BOARD, COMMISSION, 

COUNCIL OR WORKING GROUP MEMBERS AS PUBLIC OFFICIALS”. The new section, 

5710, designates certain Board and Commission members as Public Financial Disclosure 

Statement filers.  

 

You can read the proposed rulemaking here. You can submit comment to bega@dc.gov.  The 

comment period closes Monday, April 29, 2024. If you would like more information regarding 

this, please email bega@dc.gov.  
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